These are the minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Town of Bass Lake, Sawyer County held on
Tuesday April 17, 2018. Members Present: Chairman Justin Hall, Supervisors Doug Mrotek, Dave
Aubart, Don Adams and Clerk Erica Warshawsky. Members Absent: Treasurer Kari Aderman.

24 Townspeople were present (21 electors).
Chairman Hall called annual meeting to order at 6:34 pm.
Clerk Warshawsky affirmed notice was posted in accordance with Wis. Stat. 60.12 (3) and 985.02 (2).

Minutes of the 2017 Annual Meeting were distributed. Motion by Phil Nies, seconded by Edmond
Packee to approve the 2017 Annual Meeting minutes. Motion carried. Vote unanimous.

The 2017 financial statements prepared by CliftonLarsonAllen were distributed. Motion by Mark
Laustrup, seconded by Dorothy “Doc” Brueggen to approve the 2017 financial statements. Motion
carried. Vote unanimous.

Motion by Nies, seconded by Packee to hold the Annual Meetin%n Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at 6:30

pm. Motion carried. Vote unanimous.
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Hall opened the floor to public comment.

that there are ideas circulating that are not valid a
asked a general question “How do we educate the I
stated that some people think northern are noétnative!

Packee would like to know what propertyi
it
. N

"a request was made for all draft minutes and only the
Town Board draft minutes are po rk Warshawsky stated that the Town Board approved posting
the draft minutes of Town Board me only. Hall stated that he would like to see draft Planning
Committee minutes posted as well. Planning Committee member Phil Nies replied that the Planning
Committee is not interested in posting draft minutes. Hall said that the topic will be discussed next
month.

e

Packee reported that at the last a

Packee asked where the southern boundary of the Town lies, stating that is important to know since it
impacts taxes and representations on the County Board. Packee would like to see a map posted on the
website. Hall stated that he will pass this on to Planning Committee to come up with a description.

Packee asked about who should be allowed to speak at Town meeting citing Sheri Shelton as an
example. Shelton does not live in the Town, but spoke at the regular meeting as an animal control

officer so that was permissible.

Motion by Packee, seconded by Nies to adjourn at 6:48 pm. Motion carried. Vote unanimous.



